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Havilah Resources Limited (Havilah or Company) advises that it has received the attached Notice of Requisition and 
Members Statement pursuant to Sections 249D and 249P of the Corporations Act 2001 (Corporations Act) respectively, 
which seeks to convene a general meeting of the Company for the purpose of appointing Mr Peter Johnson and Mr 
Richard Buckley as Directors and removing Mr Ken Williams and Mr Mark Stewart as Directors (Notice).   
 
The Notice has been received from eight shareholders as set out in the attached Notice, who together hold more than 
5% of the voting shares in Havilah.  The Company is currently in the process of obtaining advice in relation to the 
validity or otherwise of the Notice and if required will undertake the necessary steps to convene a general meeting in 
compliance with the Corporations Act.   
 
Further details of any general meeting will be circulated to shareholders in due course and the Company will keep 
shareholders informed regarding any material developments. 
 
By way of background, under section 249D of the Corporations Act, the Directors must call and arrange to hold a 
general meeting on the request of members with at least 5% of the votes that may be cast at the general meeting. 
Directors must call the meeting within 21 days after the request is given to the Company, and the meeting is to be 
held no later than 2 months after the Notice has been received. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information visit www.havilah-resources.com.au   
Contact: Mr Walter Richards, CEO, on (08) 8155-4500 or email: info@havilah-resources.com.au 
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